
 

 
 

 

 
  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 

Chair's Report 

CGoverning Body Meeting 

4 July 2013 

This short report summarises the business that I have conducted on behalf of the CCG 
during May. 

As I reported to Governing Body in June, I, along with the Accountable Officer and Joint 
Clinical Director, attended the NHS Confederation annual event from 5 to 7 June.  I will 
provide an verbal update from the event at our meeting. 

Working with city-wide partners, I and other CCG colleagues attended the Sheffield 
Executive Board on 12 June and the Health and Wellbeing Board on 27 June. 

My regional work continues as in previous reports and included the South Yorkshire & 
Bassetlaw Collaborative Commissioning Board (CCG COM), the Core Cities Network which I 
attended on 25 June. 

On 14 June I took part in Rony Robinson’s Radio Sheffield show to talk about the CCG’s role 
in commissioning health care for Sheffield residents. 

A further series of meetings with our local MPS are being arranged.  This is part of our 
strategy to ensure the CCG develops strong engagement with our partners and 
stakeholders. 

I am happy to answer any questions or provide further information on any of the above 
points. 

Dr Tim Moorhead 
Chair, NHS Sheffield Clinical Commissioning Group 
June 2013 
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